I am disappointed to hear that politicians believe there is not support for a fair tax, consumption tax. 

I strongly support a consumption tax and elimination of the IRS. It is time for government to get smaller and lighten the load on those of us out here trying to raise families and build businesses that offer good jobs here in the US. 

Our business needs more staff that we can not afford to add due to excessive taxes. Please have the will to do the right thing and change the incredibly regressive income tax code.

Thank you for considering my viewpoint.

Mark Carlock

Vice President

Forbes Office Equipment, Inc.

(641) 792-6168

(641) 792-2092 (fax)

MarkC@ Forbesoe.com

